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EXPLORATION STATUS 

Province Resources Limited (ASX:PRL) (Province or the Company) would like to notify 

shareholders that fieldwork has ceased for 2020 due to the high risk of bushfires and extreme 

heat. Conditions will be monitored as the high-risk period ends and the safety risk to our field 

crews diminishes before field work will recommence. 

  

 

This ASX release has been approved by David Frances, Chairman. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Ian Hobson 
Company Secretary 
Phone +61 8 9388 8290 
Email: ian@provinceresources.com 
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